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B.5 Agenda Review and Adoption 
 President Ramsey requested that the Consent Calendar be moved to follow B.6 Minutes and items D.1 and D.2 be 

moved before B.9 Public Comment. 
 

MOTION:  Mr. Groves moved approval of the agenda as amended. Mr. Enos seconded.  Mr. Enos, Mr. 
Groves, Ms. Kronenberg, and President Ramsey voted yes, with no abstentions and Ms. Merriweather absent.  
Motion carried 4-0-0-1. 

 
B.6 Minutes:  June 11, 2014 
 

MOTION:  Mr. Groves moved approval of the Minutes of June 11, 2014.    
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were for the support the District has provided.  The Board and supporters of Richmond College Prep were invited to 
congratulate Ms. Chang. The Title I Achievement award was presented. 

 
Public Comment: 
None 
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Ms. Gamba provided a presentation regarding 2014-15 budget.  Since the budget presentation was presented in its 
entirety at the public hearing at the June 11 meeting, Ms. Gamba only highlighted several of the slides commenting on 
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College and Career Readiness Academics.  Mr. Greer announced that staff attended a Linked Learning Conference 
in San Jose where they learned that the District received funding of $200,000 from the Irvine Foundation for the 2014-
15 school year.  
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H. UNFINISHED REQUESTS TO ADDRESS THE BOARD (continued from Item E) 
 None 
 
I. COMMENTS OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION AND- SUPERINTENDENT 

President Ramsey commented that even though Resolution 86-1314 was approved, he'd like legal counsel to review.   
 
Mr. Enos reminded those in attendance and those watching on television of the upcoming meeting to rename Portola 
Middle School at Harding Elementary from 7:00 - 8:30pm.   
 
President Ramsey noted that the renaming meetings had been very educational


	

